
Looking to help the Pando program? Please visit 
our website: https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-
to-help/donate.html

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Today we’d like to introduce you to our new staff 
member, Angel Wallace! Angel joined the team in 
July and has since been working with both INSPIRE 
and our new Pando Permanent Supportive Housing 
Program. 

“I am excited to be a part of 
the LCFS team and I’m very 

grateful to have the 
opportunity to impact so 
many lives through this 
amazing organization.”

Angel is married with a 2-year-old goldendoodle 
named Lenny. 

With a background in Social Work and have worked 
with vulnerable populations for the past 5 years, 
Angel has enjoyed having the opportunity to 
continue serving the community through her role 
with LCFS. 

Welcome Angel! We’re grateful to have you on the 
team, and we can’t wait to see everything you do 
with LCFS!

If you or someone you know may be interested in 
helping Pando fill their pantry, please contact Angel 
(programmanager@Lutheranfamily.org) for more 
information. 

Pack the Pantry
Pando is still in need of many things to 
help them ”pack the pantry” those 
items include: 
• Canned Fruit/Vegetables
• Canned pasta (Spaghettios, ravioli)
• Hamburger helper
• Laundry Detergent Pods
• Fabric Softener Sheets
• Dish Soap
• Dishwasher Detergent
• Toilet Paper
• And so much more! 


